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THANK YOU, local & regional Target employees and associates, for 

hosting the “Heroes and Helpers” event that allowed our kids to shop 

AND receive $100’s of dollars worth of items for their families for 

Christmas.  Thanks to Sgt Andrew Harris and Kelcey Duy from Target 

for organizing and all the First Responders & volunteers,  who partici-

pated to help make this an awesome event for kids and families! 
Last month I shared that our        

beginning need looked like 

this:  each thermometer rep-

resenting $100,000 for a to– 

tal of $5-600,000.  We are 

praying that God will remove 

the need of 1-2 of these pic-

tures as we see how we can 

cut some costs and still be ef-

ficient!  Last month we had 

$135,000 donated.  Today we 

have $176,725.  We continue 

to see God’s hand in provid-

ing for this project.  Thank 

you for praying, giving, and 

sharing in the dream of our 

needs.  By the end of the 

month, we expect to have our 

project bids complete and  

the numbers in.  Thank you 

for the continued support!!  
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This HOPE we have as an anchor of the soul, 

a hope both sure and steadfast….Hebrews 6:19 

 

 Paper Product Drive:  Great opportunity for youth 

group.  Providing necessary products for the month. 

      Commitment: one time.   Call for details. 

 

 HOOPS Basketball Volunteers.  Help with skills, 

coach, encourage.  Next date:  Feb. 24th 

      Commitment: 1 Sat/month 11-2 p.m. @ Central H.S. 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

  

 

                           

 

 

It was an absolute JOY to see all 42 kids perform & 

sing in their Christmas Program. They had fun be-

ing animals, kings, angels, shepherds, Mary & Jo-

seph, and they were a true light for Jesus as they 

sang and worshipped Him.  Ms Mary taught sign 

language to “Silent Night” and special thanks to Ms 

Katie who directed and organized the whole event, 

and Ms Linda for use of The Center.  


